
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kate Ruston [mailto:   
Sent: 06 June 2018 21:47 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I object to the stopping up of Prince’s Parade as it is an important road connecting 
Hythe to Seabrook, Sandgate and Folkestone. I live close to the road and use it 
often to take my children to sports and dance clubs in Folkestone and to access 
Folkestone West train station.  
 
Even if the proposed development is given planning permission, the road does not 
need to be moved to service the planned houses. Also if the road was moved, it 
would restrict access to the beach for local people as well as visitors, which would 
have a severe negative impact on the whole area.  
 
It is an important part of the history and character of the area and should be left 
alone. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Kate Ruston 
 

 
 

 
 

 




